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Media Alert – Group to Depute at November 5th Town Council Meeting 

Collingwood, November 1, 2012 

 

What:              Deputation and Report of Findings at November 5th Town Council Meeting 

Who:  Presentation to be made by Mike Lewin, MD, on behalf of FCCPP 

Why:              -  To summarize the public’s input on the matter of recreation facilities in the 

Town of Collingwood,  as stated in communications to FCCPP and as recorded 

at the public meeting on October 3, 2012  

-    To summarize the key issues that the public has voiced surrounding Council’s 

decision making process, lack of transparency and public communications, lack 

of due diligence, systemic governance issues, sole sourcing and the long lasting 

effects of Council’s decisions on the community 

-    To get answers to any questions that remain unanswered 

-    To provide the Town of Collingwood and Council with a detailed list of 

recommendations that the public wishes to see implemented, including, but not 

limited to: revising the current procurement policy; developing a strategic plan for 

the remainder of Council’s term; implement an Ombuds and Ethics office for 

Collingwood; indicate all costs associated with recreational facilities online on a 

monthly basis; and include funds in a long range master plan for the development 

of parks, recreation and culture infrastructure and service delivery. 

When:            Monday November 5, 2012.   

Where:           Council Chambers, Town Hall  

                       Collingwood, Ontario. 
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Media Contact: 

For all media inquiries, please email: collingwoodcentralparkproject@gmail.com 
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